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Kirsty Mackenzie

From: Cara Richardson

Sent: 03 March 2018 11:35

To: Dan Harris

Cc:

Subject: Re: Fwd: Insh settlement boundary

Attachments: Insh-Settlement-Plan.gif

Dear Dan

An Insh village neighbour, Willie Anderson, with whom you have had the comms
below has brought this boundary debate to my attention. I write to give my full
support to Mr Anderson in this matter as a permanent resident of the village familiar
with the ground to which he refers.
Should you require any further comment, I am happy to provide it.

regards
Cara

Cara Richardson

-----Original Message-----
From: Willie Anderson
To: DanHarris
Sent: Wed, 14 Feb 2018 17:09
Subject: Re: Insh settlement boundary

Dear Dan,
Thanks for the quick reply. I attached a map with the area of concern indicated in red.

Regards

Willie Anderson

-----Original Message-----
From: Dan Harris
To: willand
Sent: Wed, 14 Feb 2018 16:44
Subject: RE: Insh settlement boundary

Dear Mr Willand
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Thank you for your email. Suggestions for land to be included within the LDP need to be accompanied by a
map. Can you please mark the land you are referring to on the attached map?

Many thanks

Dan Harris

Planning Officer (Development Planning)
Planning and Rural Development
Cairngorms National Park Authority
'

 www.cairngorms.co.uk

From: Kirsty Mackenzie
Sent: 14 February 2018 16:29
To: Katie Crerar; Dan Harris
Subject: FW: Insh settlement boundary

From: Willie Anderson [
Sent: 14 February 2018 16:22
To: Planning
Subject: Insh settlement boundary

Good day,
I have had a look at the proposed settlement boundary for Insh from the national park authority. I would like to
propose a boundary change to include land which we own to the north and west west of Insh which is within the
Insh village boundary. We have a small pocket of land which adjoins our property at the moment to the west of the
Schoolhouse. Whilst we have no intentions of developing this land at present, it may be as we get older and less able
this site could be of use for a small, energy efficient house on one level which would allow us to remain in our village.
Really we would like to ‘futureproof’ this area should we be forced to leave our present house due to age or infirmity.
I would be happy to meet to discuss this further if required.

The rest of the plan for Insh seems very reasonable in our opinion.

Regards

Willie Anderson

The information contained within this e-mail and in any attachments is confidential and may be privileged. If you are
not the intended recipient, please destroy this message, delete any copies held on your systems and notify the sender
immediately. If you have received this email in error, you should not retain, copy or use it for any purpose, nor
disclose all or any part of its content to any other person. All messages passing through this gateway are checked for
viruses but we strongly recommend that you check for viruses using your own virus scanner as Cairngorms National
Park Authority will not take responsibility for any damage caused as a result of virus infection.
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